
 

 

 
 
Our Ref:  2017/105/CVR/Lmm 
 
 
 
25 April 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parents’ Forum – Thursday 4 May 2017 at 6.00pm 
 
The next Parents’ Forum is for parents of students in Year 7 and 8. 
 
At this Parents’ Forum you will access information about Extended Learning (homework) and the 
recent Government changes to how GCSEs are awarded.  It is also an opportunity to meet with 
senior staff, including the Principal and discuss any issues you may have. 
 
There will be refreshments available. 
 
To confirm your attendance to this event please either return the reply slip below or sign up for a 
place on line at https://lfamington.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 4 May 2017 at 6.00pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C Robson 
Vice Principal 
 

 
Parents’ Forum – Thursday 4 May 2017 at 6.00pm 
 
Please complete and return this slip to Reception by Tuesday 2 May 2017. 
 
Name of Student ………………………………………...Tutor Group……………… 
 
Number of people attending …………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………….................………Parent/Carer 
 
Print name ……………………………………………………………………………..  

 

Date ……………… 
 

https://lfamington.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

